
HOLE NOTES TO START TWO NEW FEATURES 

Cartoons to make you more aware of the standards of OSHA will be supplied by Dick 
Grundstrorn, new OSHA chairman. Any upcoming changes in the law or its requirements 
will also be reported. "Meet Your Superintendents", a feature to better acquaint the 
membership with each other, will begin in March. A small picture and a thumbnail 
sketch of three or four superintendents will appear in each issue. Carl Johnston has 
volunteered to collect and write the pertinent data on each featured superintendent. 
He may be calling you soon. 

POSITION WANTED 

A graduate of a two year Turf Grass Management Program at Michigan State University is 
looking for a position as an assistant superintendent or full time employee. He has 
gained experience the past five years by working for two major clubs in the Twin City 
area. He will be available for employment in March of 1977. If you are interested, 
please contact: Richard E. Dicks, Jr., 3719 North 4th Street, Minneapolis 55412, 
Phone 612/529-6846. 

FEBRUARY IS NEW MEMBER MONTH 

All the current members of the M.G.C.S.A. know it is a terrific organization. But it's 
not so great that it cannot continue to progress and get even better. New members are 
an important element of progress. They generate new ideas, new enthusiasm and interest 
All you member superintendents probably have a neighboring superintendent who is not 
a member. Now is the time to give him a call and give him the opportunity to join at 
the March meeting. Think back! That is probably how you joined and aren't you glad 
you did! A membership application is attached to this newsletter. Don't let it go to 
waste! For you non-member superintendents receiving this newsletter, don't be bashful. 
Complete the application and mail it on to us. Don't worry about the references- We 
are sure there will be many superintendents at the March meeting who know you and will 
be ready to sign as references. Take the first step. We guarantee you that you won't 
be sorry. 

BE SURE TO FILL 

OUT AND RETURN YOUR 

ROSTER INFORMATION CARD 


